
                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 2023 

Spilsby Playgroup News & Information 

Dates for your Diary 

Week of the 12th June – The Happy Chick Company will deliver the eggs and 

incubator. We will be watching and discovering the life cycle unfold. Always exciting! 

 

Week of the 19th June — Parent Consultations – Paper booking slips will be sent out 

 

Tuesday 27th June 1pm – A visit from Zoo lab into playgroup. If you would like 

your child to join this session, please speak to Claire. Normal fees will apply.  

If you miss the session this time. We have booked further visits for September. 

 

What are we doing this term?  

As we let you know last month, the children were casting their votes as to the theme they wished 

to follow next…… The children have voted and, Superheroes was the winner! 

We will therefore, set up the role play area as a station for problems to be reported and allocated 

to the relevant superhero, we will be discussing our super powers and extending and introducing 

new vocabulary encouraging the children to use these new words and phrases that are generated. 

In maths we will be measuring – weight, height, length, capacity. We will be counting and adding 

two sets of objects and much more! We have lots of books and stories in readiness. Plus, animals and life cycles too! 

We have a very busy few weeks ahead! 

Full details can be found on our website; Curriculum Letters Home | Spilsby Playgroup (spilsbyplaygroupnursery.co.uk) 

Remember to check out your tapestry account to for more information and updates too 

 

 

Sun Hats and Sun Cream!!!!!!! 
 

PLEASE SEND IN SUNHATS AND SUNCREAM EVERYDAY. IT CAN GET VERY HOT! 
 

Please, apply suncream on your child before they join us for their session/s. Also  

send in a named, bottle of sun cream we will apply the cream once again or, as needed. As you 

can imagine there are lots of children in the group so it will really help us if the suncream is 

applied at home prior to coming in. If you prefer, for a donation of £2, we will provide factor 50 

sun cream for your child for use in playgroup to the end of the summer term.  

Simply let Claire know, bring in the £2 and Claire will ask you to sign a permission slip. 

Please make sure the hat and sun cream are clearly labelled with your child’s name. 

 

         

 

 

     

 

 

 

https://www.spilsbyplaygroupnursery.co.uk/curriculum


 


